CONDOLENCE

Nicodemus, Kansas July 6, 1965

We, the members of the First Baptist Church of Nicodemus, Kansas, we to extend our deepest dympathy the the members of the family of Brother Ace Williams, who has been a faithful member of our Church for a number of years.

Loving and kind in all your ways

So willing to help, quick to praise

Sincere and true in your heart and mind

Beautiful memories you left behind.

Prayerfully submitted,

The First Baptist Church of Nicodemus

Wm. H. Bates, Chairman of Deacon Board

Marie E. White, Church Clerk